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Special thanks to the Alumni Society of The University of Scranton for its support of Reunion events.

Your Reunion Reconnect   Return   Remember
Reunions are milestones – occasions for you to commemorate your place in Scranton’s history, 
to reflect upon what your alma mater means to you, and to renew your ties to this great institution.

View a list of who’s coming to your reunion:www.scranton.edu/reunion

make your gift online at: www.scranton.edu/reuniongiving

Reunion celebrations are also a time when classes focus their fund-raising efforts on increased giving 

in support of undergraduate education. Each year our Reunion campaigns raise increased dollars and 

participation for The Royal Fund, which supports the core needs of undergraduate education and provides 

unrestricted dollars for the greatest priorities of the University. Every gift made to Scranton between 

June 1, 2010, and May 31, 2011, counts for your reunion class gift and alumni participation.

• YOUR• YOUR• YOUR• YOUR• your class gift

To learn more about Reunion, register & see whose planning to attend, visit www.scranton.edu/reunion
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CLASS OF 1991
COMMITTEE

Marilyn Bogusch Pryle

Mary DeRudder Callaghan

Heather Dooley Henry

Karen E. Golding

Edward A. Griffin

Geoffrey R. Haefner

Brian F. Henes, Esq.

Shawn C. Malosh

Alison B. Moran 

Linda Raciti Kazel

Sean K. Shanley

Donna L. Stevenson, R.N.

Class of 1991,

Can you believe it?  It’s been twenty years since we left Scranton!  As you may have already heard, June 10 – 12, 

2011, is the twenty year reunion.  I am hoping you can join me and your fellow classmates in celebrating this 

milestone! The reunion committee is already working to make this a special occasion for everyone and just wanted 

to touch base with all of you.

We have created a Facebook page and in just under a week we already have more than 100 members!  This will 

be a key resource in keeping everyone updated and would ask that you help to spread the word by inviting fellow 

classmates.  We will be posting updates about the reunion as well as other alumni related events.  We are also 

looking to you to post pictures from our years at Scranton (and recent ones should you wish) to remind us about 

all the fun times we had!

You should have received basic information about the reunion in the mail and in The Scranton Journal - you’ll 

get more details as we get closer to the date.  If you have friends who have missed out on the information, please 

have them call 1-800-SCRANTON to verify their address.  We wouldn’t want anyone to miss out!

You can view a tentative schedule of events and see who has already registered (and register yourself) by going 

to www.scranton.edu/reunion. You can also join us on Facebook by going to the University of Scranton Class of 

1991 20th Reunion Page.

We are working hard to make this a special event for everyone and hope you will be able to join us!  If you 

would like to assist in the preparation of this event via the Class Committee please let us know! If you are interested 

in volunteering please feel free to shoot me an e-mail at scmalosh@me.com.

Shawn Malosh ‘91




